
January Updates  

 

Welcome back! The Christmas break was nice, but I love coming back 

to all the students. They were so excited to share the gifts they 

received and all the things they got to do during the break. The first 

few days but will be a bit of a review for them. This is so they can get 

back into the routines again. Here is what we will be working on this 

month. 

​ Writing: Continue with trace, write, color sheets, and one day 

working in our handbook.  

​ Literacy: Theme is The Mitten and The Hat. We still have many 

letters to cover in our Jolly Phonics on Thursdays. 

​ Math: Counting, writing the numbers, and graphing  

​ Health: The Food Plate 

​ Social Studies: Friendships, Kindness, and Acceptance 

Please if you ever have any questions or concerns don’t hesitate to 

contact me.  

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Mrs. Pereira (aka Miss April)  


